
 
 

 

 

9th March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear TY Parents/Guardians 

 

Re: ‘We Will Rock You’ Musical 2020 - Ticket Refund 

 

As we approach the anniversary that saw the Covid 19 pandemic arrive to our shores and 

change how we live our lives I hope that you and your family are keeping well.    

 

When the school doors closed on the 12th of March 2020 one of the great disappointments 

faced by our 2019-20 Transition Year students was the cancellation of their musical “We 

Will Rock You”.   

 

This was particularly hard for the cast as they had been rehearsing since January and for the 

crew as they had been preparing the costumes, make-up, lighting, music and show 

programmes only to be shut down just over two weeks shy of Opening Night.  

 

TY students from both LCF and CBC, their parents, and staff members where left humming 

the wonderful Queen songs that make up the We Will Rock You musical at home while 

doing their homework or completing house chores instead of dancing and singing on the 

CBC stage. 

 

Before the school closed on the 12th of March 2020 a small number of tickets were sold to 

an eager audience.  Thank you for your patience over the past number of months as we tried 

to find a fair and an efficient system to refund the cost of tickets purchased.  This has 

proven to be difficult.  

 

In order to receive a refund, students and/or parents are being asked to return the musical 

tickets bought or provide proof of purchase by the 30th of April 2021.   

 

To keep within the Covid 19 guideline restrictions we would ask that all tickets be returned 

to our post box in Reception in a clearly marked envelope addressed to our Bursar, Naoisha 

Maher, with your name and bank details by the 30th of April 2021.  Naoisha will then  

 



 
 

 

process the refund or deduct the monies off future fees if you indicate to her that that is 

acceptable to you.   

 

Again, I thank you for your patience, and am looking forward to a more ‘normal’ school 

year come September where, if all goes well, we can resume planning for another TY LCF 

& CBC Musical in the Spring of 2022.  

 

Mar fhocal scoir, ba mhaith liom an deis a thapú chun lá Fhéile Pádraig sona, sábháilte agus 

spraíúil a ghuí ar gach duine 

 

 

Misa le meas 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Fiona Early 

Programme Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


